Water District No.49

Valued customer,

Please be advised that pursuant to RCW 57.12.010, District Board of Commissioners adopted
a policy, Resolution 23-1319, July 26,2023 that reviewed the Water Shutoff Policy for
Nonpayment During Extreme Heat Events.

This notice reflects and provides notice to the customers of the decision of staff to institute a
moratorium on water shutoffs for non-payment between June 1, 2024, to September 1, 2024,
during which time heat advisories are most likely to occur. During this time, no water
shutoffs for nonpayment will occur.

Please contact our office with any questions.

Sincerely,

o~

Jorgan Peadon

General Manager



